
 

 

 

 

TO: Joint Committee on Tax Credits, Other Interested Parties 

 

FROM: Joe Erdelyi, Director of Development 

  Joshua Slade, Development Officer 

   

RE:  Qualified Allocation Plan Proposed Changes  

 

DATE: November 30, 2016 

 

 

A public hearing and meeting of the Joint Committee Tax Credits (JCTC) is set for: 

 

Wednesday, December 7, 2016 

1:00 pm 

Vermont Realtor’s Association – Board Room 

148 State Street, Montpelier, VT 05602 

 

 

Agenda 

 

 

 Minutes from the November 7, 2016 meeting 

 Review/Update Status of 2017 Qualified Allocation Plan. 

 Review of 2018 Qualified Allocation Plan Proposed Changes 

 Public Comments 

 JCTC discussion and recommendations for final 2018 QAP draft 

 Other Business 

 Adjournment 

 


